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Note on Redactions and Transmittal to DOT IG 

Throughout the course of the Committee’s investigation, the Department of 
Transportation (DOT) extensively and improperly redacted documents responsive to the 
Committee’s requests.  After the Committee raised the prospect of a subpoena, DOT agreed to 
provide Committee staff with an in camera review of a subset of the redacted documents.  For 
key portions of the attached documents, the Committee has included red boxes that contain 
quotes Committee staff obtained from the in camera review. 

In addition,  Committee has redacted the names of non-senior DOT staff from the 
attached documents. 

These documents, along with all documents the Committee received from 
DOT during the Committee's investigation, were transmitted by Committee staff to the 
DOT Inspector General on December 7, 2020. 


















































































































































































































































